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Dear Rilke families, 
 

Rilke APC held a Townhall-style session on March 20th to discuss Rilke’s facilities choices, 
concentrating on our Abbott Loop Elementary School option. We would like to thank all those 
who were able to attend. It was a robust session with over 100 Rilke families and staff in 
attendance, and there were great questions and discussion during the session. The APC has 
received many questions and input via email and public comments from our community 
regarding the facility options that we have. We would like to encourage everyone to continue 
reaching out to the APC with any further input, questions, or concerns regarding Rilke’s future 
facility. You can reach the full APC at APC_Rilke@asdk12.org 
 
After the townhall session, the APC moved into our regular monthly meeting. Our first order of 
new business was to seat Board members. Your new APC Board is as follows: 
 
Chair - Jason Hotch; Vice Chair - Maggie Weyrens; Secretary - Katie Kelly; Treasurer - Mark 
Truog; Facilities Committee Chair - Jessica Frey; Performance Committee Chair - Akara Anglin ; 
Strategic Planning Chair - Amanda Thompson; Staff representatives: Herr Phillips and Frau 
Doniere 
 
Next, we discussed the facility options for the 2025/2026 school year that the APC. As most of 
the Rilke Community is aware, we are currently looking at 2 options while we wait for a 
permanent home through the Right-sizing Initiative. One option is to stay at our current leased 
facility.The other option is to move into the rent-free Abbott Loop Elementary School facility. We 
are continuing to negotiate an affordable lease with our landlord while also evaluating Abbott 
Loop’s feasibility and building costs. It is imperative that we continue to receive community input 
in order to make this important decision. 

Finally, we have linked multiple documents with this update: Facility Pros and Cons, 
Facility needs and Abbott Loop, Q & A sheet with questions we have received. Please 
stand by for further information to come. For your planning, the next regular monthly APC 
meeting will be April 17 at 6pm. If we need to call a special meeting for more time 
sensitive information, we will get that date/time/location out a minimum of 24 hours in 
advance.   

Facility Pros and Cons 

Rilke Schule Facility Needs and Abbott Loop 

mailto:APC_Rilke@asdk12.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1h4_UE0dMFHTN9LP5aQ4aNttBQU_cNiF39Qk8hNf6Qzg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sfqoRk1xEZpeA9LSHWRPpK0iFiVJ_f2Qy6h69GDppcw/edit?usp=sharing


Q&A From Emails 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Bl2YOtC_C6ilOU3hoPMmaCENhjtTTWLdG_HCMvcTlxo/edit?usp=sharing

